BOARD OF WATER/SEWER COMMISSIONERS 166 John Scott Blvd., Norton MA 02766 Tuesday February 18, 2014

7:30pm Meeting called to order. Commissioners Diane McElligott, Luke Grant, Bernie Marshall, Fran Yanuskiewicz, Roy Delano, Vincent Greslik, Muhammad Itani, Frank Gallagher Present.

Taunton Engineer Roy Delano discussion of Easement 40 Farm Lane;

Engineer Delano came in front of the Board representing his client, Vincent & Mary Gresik of 40 Farm lane. The Greslik's were asking for relief from the 30' Sewer easement for their foundation on the parcel. Commissioner Grant proposed a letter be sent for a 4' overhang for the foundation citing past practice for size of easements.

# Muhammad Itani and Frank Gallagher Island Brook 40b:

Mr. Itani asked for relief in Water/Sewer Fees. After a lengthy discussion, it was explained to the developer that a past practice relief of water fees for the affordable portion of the project was proposed by the Board. No Sewer relief of fees was determined. No vote was taken on the issue.

## Chairwoman's Business;

APN Discussion

### Weston & Sampson Updates;

Discussion on CDM I& I study report

All appropriately processed bills were signed.

Next meeting Tuesday March 4 at 6:30 pm.

Meeting adjourned 10:00 pm.





# TOWN OF NORTON

Water & Sewer Department P.O. Box 1168 Norton, Massachusetts 02766 Tel. (508) 285-0280 Fax (508) 285-0298

BOARD OF WATER/SEWER COMMISSIONERS ACCEPTED AND APPROVED MINUTES FOR THE	
February 18, 2014	
_	
4/27/15 Date Approved	
4/2 7/15  Date Approved	
Date Approved	